
 

 

 

 

Donate your Building/Construction Materials! 

If you are remodeling or demolishing a building, consider donating your gently 

used materials, appliances, and furniture to organizations such as Stardust 

Building Supplies and Habitat for Humanity. Stardust also provides a free 

deconstruction service, as a green alternative to conventional demolition, where 

they dismantle a building to reuse the materials. By repurposing used materials, 

less garbage goes into the landfill. In addition, resources, energy, and water are 

saved from bypassing the creation of a new product. Organizations such as 

Stardust Building Supplies and Habitat for Humanity use proceeds and materials 

to help support the local community.  

For more information about donating to Stardust Building Materials, click their 

webpage here: http://www.stardustbuilding.org/donate2.html  

For more information about Stardust’s free deconstruction service, as a green 

alternative to conventional demolition, click their webpage here: 

http://www.stardustbuilding.org/deconstruction.html  

For more information about donating to Habitat for Humanity, click their 

webpage here: https://habitatcaz.org/restores/restore-donations/  

Brochures and flyers can also be found at the City of Tempe Community 

Development Front Counter, Garden Level, 31 E 5th Street.  

 

*The City of Tempe does not endorse any outside organization. Information is a resource for 

customers. If you are a non-profit organization that accepts donated building/construction 

materials and would like brochures/information displayed at the CD front counter or on our 

website, contact Erin Pulford at Erin_Pulford@tempe.gov. *  
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